
Manheim Twp. H.S.      BULLETIN #53           Wednesday, November 15, 2023 
 
TODAY WE WILL FOLLOW A SPECIAL SCHEDULE TO ACCOMODATE THE SCHOOL PLAY: 
     

Period 1 7:30 8:25 
 

Announcements at 8:15   
    

Period 2 8:30 9:15 
    

    
Period 3 9:20 10:05 

    
           

A Schedule   
 

B Schedule   
 

C Schedule   
Lunch A 10:10 10:35 

 
Period 4A 10:10 10:55 

 
Period 4A 10:10 10:55 

Period 4B 10:40 11:25 
 

Lunch B 11:00 11:25 
 

Period 5B 11:00 11:45 
Period 5C 11:30 12:15 

 
Period 5C 11:30 12:15 

 
Lunch C 11:50 12:15            

    
Period 6 12:20 1:05 

    
    

Period 7 1:10 2:30 
    

  
 
The following colleges are scheduled to visit MTHS.  Please make sure to SIGNUP on Scoir.  These visits will take place in the 
Counseling Office. 
 

Thursday, November 16th UPMC-School of Nursing (Harrisburg) 

Friday, November 17th Lincoln University 

 
Attention 10th graders interested in education careers. Check out your Class of page on schoology for a summer college 
opportunity at Penn State. Interested students must submit an application by December 8th! Visit Schoology for the website, 
eligibility information, and application. 
 
The application instructions for students interested in attending CTC for the 2024-2025 school year can be found in the Class of 
2025 and Class of 2026 materials folder in Schoology.   Manheim Township's deadline for submitting applications is Friday 
December 22, 2023.  If you have any questions, please see Mrs. Stoudt in the counseling office.   
 
Mini-Thon will host a 'No Shave November’ through November 30.  The following teachers will participate in this year’s 
fundraising event:  Mr. Donmoyer, Mr. Klopp, Mr. Bair, Mr. McCarthy, Mr. Aiello, Mr. Rutledge, Mr. Sneeringer, and Mr. 
Robbins.  Teachers, if you have not reached out to Mr. Robbins, there is still time! 
If teachers reach their fundraising goals, they will do something crazy with the hair they have grown.  Please support your 
teachers as they raise money for children with pediatric cancer. If you have any questions about No Shave November, please 
reach out to Mr. Robbins or Miss Peffer in Room 264. 
 
Ski club update: Details on the New Hampshire trip to ski Attitash and Wildcat Mountains have been released. Check 
out www.mtski.com for more information. Don't delay, registration is due by December 20th!  Also, check out the website to load 
up on your ski club shirts, hoodies and hats today. The apparel shop closes November 20th. 
 
Student picture retakes have arrived - see Mrs. Ridley in the main office to pick them up. 
 
Attention Students!  Students Against Starvation is inviting you to participate in their annual Thanksgiving Food Drive.  
Students can bring canned goods and non-perishable food items to their homerooms/first period classes from now until 
Thursday, November 16.  The homeroom with the most collected food will win a breakfast from Students Against Starvation. 
 
Do you enjoy Panera Bread?  How about coming out on Friday, November 17, to purchase dinner at the Fruitville Pike location?  
25% of your check will be donated to Mini-Thon.  Stop by between 4:00 - 8:00 P.M. and enter the promo code FUND4U when 
you check out.  Please see Mr. Robbins or Miss Peffer with any questions! 
 

-see other side- 
 



The newest varsity sport at Manheim Township is approved and ready to get underway for the Winter 23/24 season - Unified 
Bocce!  We will hold an interest meeting for all interested 9th-12th grade students right after school this Friday, November 17th 
at 2:45 PM in Room 172. The plan will be to start practicing the week after Thanksgiving, with matches beginning in Mid-
December.  Come join a group of State Champion athletes looking to encourage inclusion, while having fun and competing at a 
high level!  
 
ATTENTION WINTER ATHLETES IN GRADES 7-12!! Beginning in the 2023-2024 School Year, the Manheim Township Athletics 
Department will be requiring all PIAA CIPPE forms (physicals) be submitted electronically via Healthy Roster. This applies to 
athletes entering grades 7 through 12 looking to participate in a PIAA school sponsored sport. Paper copies or emailed copies will 
no longer be accepted, each athlete’s parent/guardian must create their Healthy Roster account and upload their own physicals. 
Please visit the Athletics Page on the MTSD website for more information including Step by Step Instructions and Frequently 
Asked Questions.   
 
 
 
THERE ARE NO SPORTS SCHEDULED FOR TODAY. 
 


